
 

 

Good afternoon! 

The Partnership for Inclusive Innovation is pleased to inform you that your nomination for the 
Happy Hands research project has been selected as the inaugural PIN Award winner in the 
Community Research Team category - Congratulations! 

We can’t wait to celebrate your team’s great work. Here are the next few steps as recipients: 

1) Award Distribution: Award distribution is scheduled to occur before February 17th, 
2022 but may occur as early as all needed materials are received and processed.  

2) Announcement: Announcement of the winners will occur in January 2022. 
Announcement will be posted on our website, social media, and will be featured in our 
January newsletter. 

3) #SMARTer Together Webinar & Lunch: We would like to formally invite 2-3 
representatives from your team to join us for a SMARTer Together Webinar on February 
17th, 2022 at noon. This webinar will be streamed live from the Georgia Tech campus 
and will give your team a chance to disseminate about your project along with our other 
winning team. Following the webinar, a celebratory lunch will be provided.  

Before Friday, December 3rd, please provide us with the following materials so we can ensure 
these steps happen: 

1) Award Distribution:  

- Please provide us with the contact information of the financial manager(s) applicable 
to this award so that we can begin coordinating funding distribution.  

2) Announcement:  

- Please provide 3-5 HD photos of your project or project team that we are authorized to 
use for in the announcement and webinar marketing. 

- Please provide 2-3 quotes from students, researchers, project leaders, or community 
representatives about the impact of this project. 

- Please provide the media or press contact person for the community, student, and/or 
university organizations who participated in this project so that we may coordinate a 
press release and other promotion.  

https://pingeorgia.org/


 

 

Finally, please keep an eye out for e-mails from our team as we begin to process the materials 
for this award cycle. We may need additional financial information or additional marketing 
materials as we begin to put everything together.  

Again, congratulations to your team and we look forward to meeting you soon! 

Best, 

Stephanie and Kristi 

Stephanie Broxton 
Community Research Manager 
 
Kristi Kirkland 
Student Engagement Manager 
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